
From: John Le Gras
Sent: 21/02/2025 6:58:47 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA2025/0132

Hello,
The above DA does not take into account traffic and congestion at peak times.
Peak times here does not just reference Monday to Friday AM & PM commute but sports
orientated Saturday mornings and more!
How does the extra proposed night light here effect the local fruit bats?
I hope this DA2025/01 is rethought and the business in question can find a more suitable site
to employ locals at.
Regards,
John Le Gras
Balgowlah resident




